
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Friday 27th September 2024   

Principal’s Messages:  
 
This week’s awards 
Well done to Violet Long who was nominated for Principal’s Award this 
week by Mrs Leigh for a positive attitude to learning and producing some 
amazing writing. 
 
This week’s ‘Stronger Together’ awards went to 2P and 3J for excellent                
examples of working hard and being kind.  
 
Jewellery 
I have noticed some pupils coming into school with dangly or hooped                
earrings this week. Please could I ask for parents to support in ensuring 
that pupils only wear small stud earrings for school. I am particularly worried about the health and 
safety risks of hooped earrings when pupils are running around at playtimes and would like to 
avoid any unnecessary accidents. Thanks for your support with this.  
 
Closure of Minshull New Road 
I have recently had a meeting with our local councillor, James Pratt to discuss the ongoing road 
works around the school which should include the closure of Minshull New Road between the 
school and Farmleigh Drive, meaning that there will be no through route for cars. At present, there 
is no planned date for this work to be carried out but I am keen to work with the councillor so that I 
can keep you as informed as possible. I will endeavour to update parents as soon as possible.  
 
KS2 Breaktime Snacks  
Pupils in Y3,4,5 and 6 are able to go to the dining room to purchase snack items at breaktime. If 
your child is not bringing snack money, they are able to bring either fruit or a breakfast bar to eat at 
snack times. We have noticed pupils trying to take lunchtime items such as crisps or other biscuits 
out onto the playground at lunchtime. Please could we ask that parents support the message that 
this should be limited to fruit and breakfast bars at breaktimes and other items can be kept for 
packed lunches.  
 
Library Bus 
The school was visited by the Library Bus this week and pupils were chosen from each class to go 
an select new books to borrow for their class libraries.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mrs Thompson 
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 School Meals  

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please log onto their 

Arbor account to pay for their meal in advance of their order.  

School meals are £2.35 per day. 

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Red Option 

 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Chicken Curry 

with 50/50 

Rice 

Roast Chicken 

with Creamy 

Mash            

Potato & Gravy 

 Spaghetti           

Bolognese  

Yellow             

Option 

 

Sweet Potato 

& Chickpea 

Curry with 

50/50 Rice  

Quorn                     

Lasagne with 

Garlic Bread  

Quorn Pie with 

Creamy Mash 

Potato & Gravy 

 Vegetable               

Noodles  

Green              

Option 

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato  Jacket Potato 

Orange       

Option  

Sandwich   

Selection 

Sandwich        

Selection 

Sandwich            

Selection 

 Sandwich           

Selection 

Desserts 
Marble Sponge  

 

Oaty Biscuit  Shortbread  Fruit Sponge & 

Custard  

 
Fresh fruit or 

yoghurt 

Fresh fruit or 

yoghurt 

Fresh fruit or 

yoghurt 

 Fresh fruit or         

yoghurt 

Seasonal Vegetables and Salad Bar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Menu 




